June in The Orchard 
We have had a super month in the Orchard in June! Our themes were Outer Space and Summer Time! We loved making rockets and learning all about the planets. Active week was so much fun and we had visitors from other classes come into The Orchard to showcase their dancing talents! We even went on our very own school tour up to Palmerstown Library Hub and had a party afterwards in our class. The Library Hub was so much fun! The ladies read us stories, we made beautiful fish and gave us Lego to build! 
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